The President of Uzbekistan met with compatriots in the USA.

As part of a visit to the USA, the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan Shavkat Mirziyoyev met on September 18 with a group of our compatriots living and working in the United States, as well as scholarship holders of the El-Yurt Umid Foundation, who are studying at leading higher education institutions of the USA

In particular, the meeting was attended by students who studied at Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent, scholarship holders of the "El-Yurt Umid" fund, Jasurbek Kaynarbekov who is currently a master's student at the Pittsburgh State University and Saidakbarkhon Pulatov, a student at the Arizona State University.















Nyu-York, 2023-yil 18-sentabr



